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Good afternoon John,
 
On behalf of Placemakr and SummerHill Apartment Communities, we are rescinding the
above-referenced application for a Minor Use Permit. Thank you for all your effort during the
process.
 
Please let us know if you have any questions.
 
Best Regards,
Elaine
 
Elaine Breeze
Senior Vice President of Development
SummerHill Apartment Communities
777 S. California Avenue, Palo Alto, CA  94304
Tel (650) 842-2404 • Mobile (415) 971-0660 
ebreeze@shapartments.com

   
All subject matter contained in this email is confidential and proprietary to SummerHill Homes/SummerHill Apartment Communities and
should not be disclosed to any person not listed as an original recipient. SummerHill Homes/SummerHill Apartment Communities. All rights
reserved.
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